
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 

Last Day of School:   June 29th is the last day of school.   Students will be dismissed at 

10:53 am.   Busses will pick up students at 11 am. 

 

PAC Barbeque:   Thank you to PAC for providing hot dots to all of the students in our 

year-end BBQ.  It was thoroughly enjoyed by all. 

 

Ministry of Health Letter: Please see the attached letter to parents and guardians from 

the Provincial Health Officer Dr. Perry Kendall, regarding talking to youth about substance 

use. Although this letter is more for Middle and Secondary students, it is always good for 

parents to have information.  

 

Next Year Information:  If you are considering changing programs, schools, or are 

moving can you please contact the office.  It is very important as we begin to look forward 

to next year. Thank you! 
 

Lost and Found:  Usually at the end of the year we donate all of our lost and found to the 

Salvation Army.  We would like to offer to our parents to come and take a look through it 

and take anything that your child could use.  We’d rather see the lost items go to families 

in our school.  As always, if you are missing anything please come and check the lost and 

found box found in the front entrance of the school. 

 

Traffic Safety:  There have been a few parents who have been volunteering as crossing 

guards at the end of the day.  A big shout-out to you!!  If anyone else would like to 

volunteer 15 minutes please contact Kari on the TM PAC Facebook page.   
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Parking Lot:  Our parking lot is reserved for staff and students who require wheelchair or 

mobility accessibility.  Please do not enter the parking lot at drop off or pick up.  The loop 

is quick drop-off and pick up zone for students in grades 1 - 6.  Students should be waiting 

for their parents under the covered area to be picked up by parents from the loop.  There 

is no parking allowed in the loop.  Thank you for your understanding.   

 

Twister Shout-out:   Take a look at our school blog to see what’s been going on in our 

school and who is making it happen!   
https://portal.sd5.bc.ca/public/o5sdsn24ofuwuzlcpbss4ytzofya/Blog/default.aspx#/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Remember to check the T.M. Website for regular updates. 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
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